
05/08/2012 

IX. NEW BUSINESS 
 

Action 
 

 

Camp Possibility for Summer 2012 
 

Mrs. Dale Warriner 
Director of Federal Programs 

 
 
 

 Permission is requested for consideration and approval to offer a federally funded 

Camp Possibility to the homeless students who are served by three shelters 
within the Tupelo Public School District, as well as students who are homeless 
though not served by the shelters.  Camp Possibility is a summer enrichment 

camp that will serve students grades 3-11.  The enrichment experiences include:  
project based learning, fieldtrips, social skills training and hands on activities.  
Students will arrive at 7:30 for breakfast and return home following lunch at 12:30, 
with the exception on Fridays when field trips will extend the time to 4:00.  

Students will be served by licensed staff.  Support in readiness, remediation and 
the relationships established will serve to strengthen the success and retention of 
homeless students. 

 
 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Stone (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
 


